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The meeting was 

early in the morning 

in front of Le Likés 

school. A tour of the 

old part of Quimper 

was planned. 

The first stop with our 

w hole group was in a 

nearby exotic 

garden. Everyone could walk and see the garden on his own. It took about half 

an hour. There were pal trees and many exotic plants and flowers. It was a very 

pleasant place to relax. 

Then we continued to the historical part of the city. We were in the places where 

the old university was and now there is also a new one, the building looked like a 

church. The name of the city comes from the Breton term "kemper", which means 

confluence. The rivers Steir and Odet flow in the city. Those streets are in the 

Breton language, the Breton language is a dialect based on Celtic language. 

There were not only 

monuments on the tour, but 

also live donkeys on the 

streets. The interesting thing 

was that he finds a street on the 

wall of the house with signs 

of how much water there was 

during the flood. We saw the 

Cathedral of Saint Corentin 

in the square. It is the most important and largest cathedral. There are also many 

other churches in Quimper.  

This was followed by a visit to the Breton Museum of Fine Arts. We went there 

with a guide who was explaining all in English. We saw traditional costumes, 

ceramics, archeological 

findings, pictures and 

many other things. We 

learned about the past of 

the city. There were a lot 

of clothes, tools and 
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things. The building was like a 

maze – we got lost in this 

museum 

We went back to school for 

lunch a a little of rest. In the 

afternoon, after lunch we 

returned back to the cathedral 

entrance. We were ready for the 

game in international teams 

about the city sights. It was prepared for us by some volunteer university students 

on Erasmus from foreign countries. Teachers also made two teams and played 

with us. Each team got four papers with photos of some signs, statues, parts of 

the buildings, windows or similar things in the city. We were supposed to find all 

of them and took a photo of all. There were also some sentences, one for each 

picture that we had to complete after we found a place and some little hints. It 

took for about two hours, we were running through city, some places were easier 

to find and some were more difficult. 

In my team we did great and won this game. 

This day we got to know Quimper through the interesting and funny game. 
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